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Tuesday, July 21 

We are looking for a new person to take over the Pill Bottle Ministry. If you are interested, please call 

the church office and speak with Pam 615-444-3315 
A very special Thank You to Barbara Marco for serving us in this ministry, we appreciate you very 

much. 
Please continue to donate your CLEAN, empty pill bottles. 

Clean means no labels and no sticky glue residue. 



 JULY BIRTHDAYS 

 2) Renee Hunt                 7) Al Partee 

16) Jo Ann Mynatt 18) Betty Guenther 

21) Bill Hager  23) Larry Stone 

25) Pat Bryant  27) Bob Wilfong 

MEMORIALS: Louise Donnell, Jason Snyder Prayer Garden, Donna Sloan,    

Samantha Dunkin, Ron Walden, Lenore Davis, Friends of Music, Luana      

Stephens, Bryan Green 

LOVE AND SYMPATHY TO:   

Loyce Chinyanga and family on the loss of family members 

Heather Mitchell and family on the passing of her Uncle Brownie Hall 

WORSHIP NOTES        

Sunday morning services stream live on our Facebook page, YouTube channel, and 
website home page.  We also have sermon podcasts on our website. If you need help 
signing on to these services, please call the Church Office. 

 

Online Prayer Cards! Prayer cards submitted through our website before 5:00 PM on 
Thursdays will be read during the 
worship service. You may also sub-
mit praises and prayer requests 
during worship by text to 615-406-
8346 or in the live stream com-
ments. 
 

Weekly orders of worship and 
children’s activities are available 
on our website here.  
 

We have July/August editions of  

The Upper Room available for any who want them (first come, first served).  

You may pick them up during office hours. Suggested donation is $1 for 

large-print books and $.50 for the small ones.  

If you need a hard copy and unable to get to the church, please contact Pam 

in the Church Office and we will mail one to you. 

https://www.facebook.com/FUMCLebanon/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCQ2fC8Ij-QAzsU985DtF3pA?view_as=subscriber
http://lebanonfumc.com/
http://lebanonfumc.com/sermons/
http://lebanonfumc.com
http://lebanonfumc.com/about/bulletins


LEBANON FUMC STAFF 

 

Clergy: Rev. Ryan Bennett, Lead Pastor                    

Rev. David (Bucky) Hesson, Minister of Discipleship              

Age Level Ministries:  Cori Brantley, Adults 55+  

Rebecca Dixon, Children | Mandy Rogers, Youth & Young Adults                                                    

Music & Worship Ministry:  Windell Little, Director                              

Joseph Walker, Accompanist | Marcus Wanner, Sound & Media                                  

Administrative Ministries: Cori Brantley, Business  

Lucinda S. Sutton, Communications & Operations                                                                           

Pam Vandever, Congregational Care & Membership    

Weekday Children’s Programs 

Erin Stone: Director, Preschool 4 | Tanja Manus, Preschool 3 

Jennie Howell, Parents’ Day Out  

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE AND OFFERING 
 

July 5 
Estimated Worship Attendance: 569 

464 online  |  73 on site | 32 Thu 

Budget $14,282| Building $130                    
Mission Fund $450 | Memorials $920 

 

July 12 (numbers will be in next newsletter) 
Estimated Worship Attendance:  

 online |  67 on site | 62 Thu 

Budget $| Missions $ 
Memorials $ 

415 West Main Street 

Lebanon, TN 37087 

Beautiful weather, socially distanced physical 
activity, mission-mindedness...what do these 
things have in common? Rock-picking in the 
Mustard Seed Garden! 

Our produce is starting to take off, and we need 
volunteers to clear rocks from our garden. Any 
age, any time, all are welcome!   

Contact Leslie Diehl to sign up. 


